27 January 2023

Response from Michael Stutchbury, Editor-in-Chief, Australian Financial Review:

As Australia's most trusted business publication, we take our journalistic credibility
seriously. On this occasion, our reporting fell short of the high standards we hold
ourselves to. As soon as we realised the story was false, we immediately retracted it.
The story did not run in any paper editions.



